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language issues).  Attempts to criminalise neutral humanitarian aid 
must be reversed.   

�x Finally, we must scale up front-line capacity to prevent, detect and 
respond to the risks of abuse against unaccompanied and separated 
children.  This includes ensuring that border and enforcement 
personnel are adequately trained and health care and psychosocial 
service providers are available in the right locations. 

As auxiliaries to their public authorities in the humanitarian field, National 
Societies are ready and willing to support you in taking these steps and 
caring for vulnerable people, including migrants and those in surrounding 
communities. 

Thank you, Mr/Madam Chair 

*** 


